www.stolenboats.ca

STOLEN BOATS CANADA

(Public Service- Non Profit)

Jamie Gibson 778-229-693

In late November 2013, the Edmonton Police Service recovered several vessels and
engines that were stolen from the Edmonton and outlying areas. The EPS is
requesting assistance in identifying the remaining vessel, a 2005 PolarKraft. Please
contact Bryan Kincheloe at bryan.kincheloe@edmontonpolice.ca or Insurance Bureau
of Canada Investigator Gary Kreitz at gkreitz@ibc.ca if you can assist.
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